February 21, 2024

Subject: Please Vote to Protect and Preserve Aurora's Open Greenspace View of
Cayuga Lake

To Members of the Village Board:

We have lived in Aurora for 53 years and have 53 years of love for the singular
beauty of Aurora.

It is the most beautiful village on Cayuga Lake.

And it is beautiful especially for its iconic view of Cayuga Lake, with easy access
and an open lakefront.

We are here tonight to implore the Village Board not to change the lakefront
zoning to residential.

Preservation of Aurora's lakefront for future generations must take priority over
short-term corporate interests.

We cannot allow our beautiful, sweeping green hillside view of Cayuga Lake to be
scarred forever by commercial greed.

Why the rush on this immensely important decision?

Please, let's all step back, continue the conversation, and absorb the comments
of those who have elected you to represent them.

Never in our 53 years of living in Aurora has a more important, irreversible
decision been put before the Vlllage Board.

Please vote to keep our hillside greenspace open and protected forever.
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